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Happy Monday, Scholars!
Remember the Preuss Way is

Kindness, Respect, and
Excellence. Have a superb

day!

Quote of the Day

SAT Word

SEPTEMBER 16, 2024 WEEK 7  

adorn (v): make more
attractive, as by adding

ornament or color

"Procrastination is the
thief of time."

—Edward Young



EVENTS



EVENTS

Flu Vaccine Clinic
Thursday, September 26th

8:30 AM - 12:30 PM
Champions for Health will be
hosting a free flu vaccine clinic for
staff, students and families in the
Walton Center from 8:30am -
12:30pm. If you’re interested,
please stop by the front office to
pick up a consent form.



Attention all Preuss students! 
Scan this QR code to access the Student

Representative Feedback Form to submit
any questions, comments, concerns, or

simply anything you'd like to bring
attention to for our Student

Representatives Fabian Garcia and
Jazmine Nguyen (who are featured on our

school Board) to report on. This form
gives you the opportunity to have Fabian

and Jazmine present your substantial
matters to our Board team at any of our
future Board meetings. Submissions may

remain anonymous. For more information,
feel free to contact our students at

Fdgarcia@preuss.ucsd.edu and
J10nguyen@preuss.ucsd.edu.

STUDENT
REPRESENTATIVE
FEEDBACK FORM

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWmhBGxAuZXPa-URgN5HTEynNY5xaZ5uD2_hOmIsD1jlJ3-w/viewform


MIDDLE SCHOOL CLUB
ANNOUNCEMENTS

ATTENTION MIDDLE SCHOOLERS!

Middle School ASB is happy to announce
that middle school club applications are

now open! If you are interested in
starting a club, pick up an application

form outside the Walton Center during
MS lunch this week. (MS Club

applications open Wednesday, Sep. 11th
and are due Sept. 18th) 



HIGH SCHOOL CLUB
ANNOUNCEMENTS



HIGH SCHOOL SPORTS
ANNOUNCEMENTS



FACT OF THE DAY:

celebrating hispanic/latinx heritage month!

National Hispanic Heritage Month, which begins each year on Sept. 15, celebrates U.S. Latinos,
their culture and their history. Started in 1968 by Congress as Hispanic Heritage Week, it was

expanded to a month in 1988. The celebration begins in the middle rather than the start of
September because it coincides with national independence days in several Latin American

countries: Guatemala, Honduras, El Salvador, Nicaragua and Costa Rica celebrate theirs on Sept.
15, followed by Mexico on Sept. 16, Chile on Sept. 18 and Belize on Sept 21. From 1968 until 1988,
Presidents Nixon, Ford, Carter and Reagan all issued the yearly proclamations, setting aside a
week to honor Hispanic Americans. In 1987, U.S. Representative Esteban E. Torres of California

proposed the expanding the observance to cover its current 31-day period. Torres wanted more
time so that the nation could “properly observe and coordinate events and activities to

celebrate Hispanic culture and achievement.” Today, there is debate over whether the term
“Hispanic” or “Latino/x” should be used to describe this ethnic group, however, in the end, it’s a
patchwork of terms and identities wherever you go in the United States and is all a matter of
personal preference. An important point to remember is that neither “Hispanic” nor “Latino”

refer to a person’s racial identity; they only point to someone’s ancestry and origin. A person of
any race can be Hispanic or Latino, a testament to the dynamic and multifaceted history of
indigenous people, African slaves and European colonizers who all lived within the Spanish-

speaking world.
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DAILY REMINDERS

Please take a moment to learn about the
MTS “See Something, Say Something”
information. Click the MTS icon to read!
If you need assistance when riding the
trolley, you can text 619-318-1338 or call
MTS dispatch at 619-595-4960.
Put these important numbers in your
phone so you have them available
anytime you ride the trolley!

MTS Trolley Rider Insider Info

https://www.sdmts.com/rider-info/rider-insider/see-something-say-something

